F.No. A-40011/07/2017-Ad.1A

Government of India
Ministry of Finance
Department of Economic Affairs

North Block, New Delhi
Dated 03rd May, 2018

CORRIGENDUM

Subject: Invitation of application for appointment as Young
Professionals in the Department of Economic Affairs.

With reference to this Department’s notice on the above subject, it is
requested that the last date of receipt of applications mentioned at para 9 of
the Circular dated 26t April, 2018, hosted at the Website of DEA, may be
read as 18th May, 2018 instead of 18t June, 2018 which is also mentioned
at para 3 on first page of above circular.
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Deputy Secretary to the Government of India
Ph. No. 2309-5234




